# DCS RES 11

## **Robert Freeman**

From:

Volp, Jenny <Jenny.Volp@highways.gsi.gov.uk>

Sent:

06 March 2014 15:15

To:

CIL Mailbox

Subject:

Consultation on draft chargng schedule

### Dear Robert

Thank you for your letter of 20 January regarding your council's consultation on their Draft Charging Schedule. The Highways Agency has no comments to make.

#### **Best Wishes**

## Jenny Volp, Asset Manager - Area 8

Highways Agency | Woodlands | Manton Lane | Bedford | MK41 7LW

Tel: +44 (0) 1234 796590

Web: http://www.highways.gov.uk

GTN: 3013 6590

Safe roads, reliable journeys, informed travellers

Highways Agency, an executive agency of the Department for Transport.

The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet virus scanning service supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) On leaving the GSi this email was certified virus free.

Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.

Click here to report this email as spam.